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Please act on HD 512. It is important that we support those who are endeavoring to 
successfully re-engage in their communities after incarceration. Currently at the 
Maine Midcoast Reentry Center in Belfast there is a part-time person, supported by 
private grants, who is shared with other counties. This is not sufficient! This Bill 
would ensure funding so that every county has their own Case Manager dedicated to 
connecting  incarcerated men with local support services as they transition into their 
home communities, and would substantially help to reduce recidivism.


